
 

 

The Fayson Lakes Improvement Fund 

The Fayson Lakes Improvement Fund (FLIF) provides our members with the opportunity to make a 
voluntary contribution to help accelerate the delivery of some much-needed improvements to our 

facilities, including beaches, Clubhouse, sports courts, playgrounds, and more. 

We are happy to announce that the 3 previous projects have been fully funded  
Sabeys deck renovation, Main Beach Deck Awning and 27 trees were planted!  

 

Since our FILF was so successful, thanks to the generous donations of our community members, the Fayson Lakes 
Board of Trustees is excited to offer three more projects that will improve our community and give an option to donate 
to Capital Improvements.  

Based on community interest and priorities, the Board of Trustees would like your assistance in funding the 
following projects:  

1. New square dock at Main Beach (Budget) 
2. Beautification and landscaping on Fayson Lakes Property (Budget) 
3. Capital Improvements (Examples: basketball/volleyball equipment, drainage & walkways etc.)  

If you would like to participate, please include your contribution with your dues or as a separate check.  These funds 
will be deposited into the Fayson Lakes Improvement Fund with the goal of raising the funds.  

 

Voluntary Contribution Amount:      $____________________ 
 

While the objective is to fund projects above, we understand some members may want funds directed to one or 
more specific projects. If so, you can indicate that allocation here:  _________________________________________.  If the 
above goals are met, any surplus funds received will be allocated exclusively to other Improvement fund projects. 

We will be including the names of our generous Fayson Lakes Improvement Fund donors in an upcoming edition of 

the Fayson Fax.  If you prefer your donation to remain anonymous, you may check the following box to opt-out:  ��  

There is no question that we live in a one-of-a-kind community with a very active and generous membership, and we 
thank you for your support of this effort!  We look forward to seeing these projects completed in our community! 
 

The Board of Trustees, Fayson Lakes Association 


